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Committee Members Present:  
John Larochelle, Chair   
Jake Collins 
James Gray  
Donald Hamann 
Sandra Keans 
 
John Larochelle called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on February 24th. 
 
 
Regan Dowe Recreation Commission  
Regan was educated in Rochester, and with the exception of 5 years, has lived here all his life.  He 
has 14 years of experience as a Physical Educator and has coached various sports. He has a Master's 
degree in Athletic Administration and would like to apply his experience to improve Recreation 
opportunities in Rochester.  
The Appointments Committee unanimously recommends Regan Dowe  for appointment to the 
Recreation Commission, term to expire January 2017. 

 
John Hackett - Conservation Commission  
Jack is a “long time” resident of Rochester and has been on the Conservation Commission  for 10 
years.  His outstanding knowledge of the history and transitions of properties and practical approach 
to issues is a great resource to the Commission. He has been to three training sessions in 2013. 
The Appointments Committee unanimously recommends John Hackett for reappointment to the  
Conservation Commission, term to expire January 2017. 
 

John P. Roese – Library Trustee Ward 6 
As a “long time” resident of Rochester, John believes that a well functioning library is an important 
asset to the City.  He has served on the St. Thomas Aquinas H.S. Board and Finance committee.  
John has credentials in Business, Accounting and Computer Science.      
The Appointments Committee unanimously recommends John P. Roese  for appointment as 
Library Trustee Ward 6 to fill the vacant seat,  term to expire January 2016. 
 

 



 
 
 
Marilyn Jones  -  Historic District Commission (HDC) 
Marilyn has been on the Historic District Commission for 6 years.  She demonstrates her 
commitment to preserving the historic character of the City by her outstanding attendance and 
preparation for meetings.  Marilyn has a background in Art History and architecture. She has found 
the members of the Planning and Codes Departments very helpful to the HDC. 
The Appointments Committee unanimously recommends Marilyn Jones  for reappointment to the 
Historic District Commission, term to expire January 2017. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
John Larochelle, Chair 
Appointments Committee 
 
 
 
        
      
   


